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Dear Parents/Carers 

Given the current restrictions and rising concerns around Covid we have decided to cancel 

our trip to the Pantomime on Wednesday. We will postpone the trip until it is safe. Up to 

date guidelines from the Council are asking schools to keep classes separated as much as 

possible. Travelling to the panto would involve the school travelling to Glasgow on 2 buses 

and sitting together in the Pavilion. The last thing we want as a school is for families to get 

Covid and to be self-isolating over Christmas. I know this will cause great disappointment, 

but the safety of pupils and staff must come first.  

On Wednesday 15th December children can wear Christmas jumpers/non uniform to school. 

We will purchase an online Pantomime and children will be given snacks to eat. We will 

make the day as fun for them as we can. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Kind Regards 
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